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TIME: 
PLACE: 

6:00 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

November 11, 2013 

Centerville Municipal Building 
Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Deputy Mayor Brooks Compton 

Councilmember: John Beals 
Paul Gresham 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Finance Director Steven Hinshaw 
Public Works Director Robert James 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Economic Development Administrator Nathan Cahall 
Newly Elected Councilmember John Palcher 

Resident: Diane and Jack Wysong 
Rodney Miller 

Mr. Hom outlined the proposed Capital Improvement Program for 2014-2018. 
He explained that once again this CIP is very conservative. 

Mayor Kingseed asked Mrs. James to circulate dates for the 2014 Council Retreat 
and asked the Councilmembers to check their calendars. 

Mr. Hom gave an update on House Bill 5. It has been voted out of the House 
Ways and Means Committee. State Representatives Peggy Lehner and Jim Butler have stated 
that they are going to vote against HB5. The City estimates $800,000 in tax revenues could be 
lost. This amount is in addition to the recent State cuts in the Local Government Fund revenues 
and the elimination of the estate tax. HB5 is income tax reform, not just a means to achieve a 
more uniform income tax system. HB5 is now going to the Senate; if passed, municipalities will 
face additional major reductions in revenue. 

The proposed Operating Budget will be on the Council Work Session Agenda on 
December 2, 2013. 

Approved e )J J] 
C. Mark Kingsee 

Debra A. James 
Clerk of Council 


